Save the Date

Breast and Cervical Cancer Project Northeast
BCCP

presents

BOCP & Tools to Increase Breast and Cervical
Cancer Screening Rales

THURSDAY DECEMBER 8, 2016

CUYAHOGA COUNTY BOARD OF HEALTH
5550 VENTURE DRIVE, PARMA, OHIO 44130

9:00 AM TO 12:00 PM

Non BCCP Providers welcome!

Who should attend ?

Providers, Office Managers, Scheduling Staff, and Nurses

Please R.S.V.P. by November 30, 2016 to Saida Mazzone
1-800-443-2168 or 216-201-2001 ext. 1541

Light refreshments and free parking

CUYAHOGA COUNTY
B O ARD O F HEALTH

YOUR TRUSTED SOURCE FOR PUBLIC HEALTH INFORMATION

This work is funded either in whole or in part by a grant awarded by the Ohio Department of Health, Bureau of Health
Promotion, Breast and Cervical Cancer Project and as a sub-award of a grant issued by Centers for Disease Control and
Prevention (CDC) under the Cancer Prevention and Control Programs for State, Tribal and Territorial Organizations grant,
grant award number 6 NU58DP003936-04-02, and CFDA number 93.283.



